6.

FERRYMEAD BRIDGE STUDY

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Board Secretary, John Shanks

Corporate Plan Output: Streetworks — Capital Works

A preliminary draft of a feasibility study into the options that address the vulnerability
of the Ferrymead Bridge to natural disaster has now been carried out.

It has been suggested that the most appropriate way to deal with this draft report would
be to conduct a special seminar for Board members, which would be led by Paul
Roberts who has compiled the report.

The report will in due course be referred formally to the Board when feedback has been
received from key stakeholders.

Recommendation: That the Board consider whether it wishes to consider this report at an
ordinary Board meeting or at a Special Seminar meeting and, if so,
when Board members would like the seminar to be held.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: 1. That a special meeting of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community
Board be convened and that Paul Roberts be invited to attend.

3.  That this meeting be held on Thursday 8 April 1999 at 4.30pm.



